
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

03/01/21 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Subject of Letter 

 

Year 11 Personal Development Programme – Rewards Trip 
 

It is with great pleasure that we are writing to inform you that due to your child’s 

involvement within our Year 11 stretch and challenge group they have been chosen to join 

us for an afternoon of Go Karting and Dinner, this coming Monday 6th December.  

 

We are using this fantastic opportunity to encourage team-work and to create a cohesive 

group of young adults. This trip will be fully funded by Beacon Hill Academy in recognition 

of the learners’ continuing hard work and efforts this term.  

 

The plans for Monday 6th December are that the learners attend school as normal for the 

morning sessions of school. We intend to take the learners out of school from Period 4. 

We will be going to Full Throttle Race Way in Stourbridge, followed by a meal at the Cock 

and Bull in Stourbridge. We would like to ask learners to bring a change of clothes with 

them to school ready to leave from Period 4. Overalls, gloves and balaclavas will be 

provided for races! Transported to and from the venue will be provided by Beacon Hill 

Academy and we anticipate learners arriving back to school by 5.30pm. Learners will then 

need to make their own arrangements home from the academy in evening.  

 

Learners with medical needs will need to bring their own emergency medication with them 

on the trip.  Those that should carry inhalers/auto-adrenalin injectors etc will NOT be 

permitted to go on the trip without them.  If there are any changes to your child’s medical 

requirements that you have not already informed us about them please email  

helpline@beaconhillacedemy.org.uk. 

 

To provide consent for your child, could you please reply via Weduc or speak personally 

with Miss Bird or Mr Bashford to get a paper copy of this letter by 9.00am on Monday 6th 

December.  

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 
 

 

Miss Bird & Mr Bashford 

Teacher of History & Teacher of Maths 

mailto:helpline@beaconhillacedemy.org.uk

